Jane Smith
Senior Academic Advisor
Global Education Institute
789 Opportunity Road
Cityville, ST 54321
jane.smith@globaledu.org
(987) 654-3210
January 14, 2025
Fulbright Scholarship Committee
Fulbright Foreign Student Program
555 Education Avenue
Washington, DC 20005

Subject: Recommendation for John Doe – Fulbright Foreign Student Program
Dear Members of the Fulbright Scholarship Committee,
I am honored to recommend John Doe for the Fulbright Foreign Student Program. As Senior Academic Advisor at Global Education Institute, I have had the privilege of mentoring John during his graduate studies in International Relations. He has consistently demonstrated exceptional academic performance, leadership, and cultural sensitivity.
John excelled in leading the Global Policy Solutions Project, where he guided a diverse team to develop impactful strategies addressing international development challenges. His work highlighted his problem-solving skills, adaptability, and ability to foster collaboration.
Beyond academics, John’s volunteer work with the International Cultural Exchange Program showcased his commitment to cross-cultural understanding. He successfully organized events that brought together students from over 20 countries, reflecting his ability to build meaningful global connections.
John’s achievements, including his publication in the Journal of Global Policy, and fluency in Spanish and French further demonstrate his readiness to excel as a Fulbright Scholar. His dedication to advancing mutual understanding aligns perfectly with the program’s mission.
I wholeheartedly endorse John’s application and am confident he will make a significant contribution to the Fulbright community. Please feel free to contact me at (987) 654-3210 or jane.smith@globaledu.org for any further information.

Sincerely,
Jane Smith
Senior Academic Advisor
Global Education Institute
